
Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during 
the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents 
every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and 
grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my 
heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. 
Happy Thank a Resident Day

From:  Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office



Thank you to:  Jennifer Perry, NEONATAL-PERINATAL MEDICINE

Thank you for always being so helpful. You are so quick and informative when I 
have had questions. I greatly appreciate your kindness and positive attitude. Many 
Blessings to you and your family!!

From:  Rhonda Simpson, Dept. of Neonatology



Thank you to:  Luis Rivera, NEONATAL-PERINATAL MEDICINE

Luis - You have always went above and beyond in helping me in the office. You are 
always positive and happy. Your smile is contagious. Thank you for being you! 

From:  Rhonda Simpson, Dept. of Neonatology



Thank you to:  Keren Gentsler, NEONATAL-PERINATAL MEDICINE

Your enthusiasm for learning and zest for life make working with you like a sparkly 
rainbow. 

From:  Adrian Lavery, Neonatology



Thank you to:  NEONATAL-PERINATAL MEDICINE FELLOWS

Thank you for all your exceptional work. I am proud of you. Thank you for your 
hard work. You are all exceptional doctors.

From:  Doug Deming, Neonatology/Pediatrics



Thank you to:  Vonita Chawla, NEONATAL-PERINATAL MEDICINE

Just wanted to say "thank you" and "great work" for all you've done. You are now 
more than 50% complete with your training! Keep it up, I know great things are in 
store for you.

From:  Peter Jung, Neonatology



Thank you to:  Beverly Lauw, NEONATAL-PERINATAL MEDICINE

Dr. Lauw,  I've always been impressed with how kind, thoughtful, and intelligent 
you are.  You never hesitate to extend yourself to help anyone around you.  I 
admire the way you make real connections, and have the ability to put your 
patients and families at ease, and they all see how much you really care.  I still 
can't comprehend how so much "sweet" and "smart" can fit in one person, but 
you've figured it out.  i'm so grateful you are here for fellowship, and hopefully our 
paths will continue to cross. 

From:  Michelle Loh, Pediatrics


